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Principal’s 
Update 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
This week has seen the introduction of 

our ‘Meet The Teacher’ sessions, of 

which we have had a fantastic turn out. 

Thank you to those parents who have 

joined us for these sessions, but don’t 

worry if you could not attend, the 

PowerPoints will be made available to 

you after each event has taken place. 

 
This new ‘Newsletter’ will give the 

opportunity to provide any important 

updates whilst supporting you with 

reminders about any upcoming dates and 

events. 

 
Please also find the upcoming events for 

the rest of the Autumn Term, in the 

attachment, ‘Diary Dates for Parents.’ 

Further details for any future events will 

be provided via this newsletter. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs K Cousins 

Events 

 
Friday 26th September  

 Macmillan Fundraiser 

 

Children are invited to bring 

buns/cake to their classroom on the 

morning of Friday 26th September. 

Parents will be asked to donate £1 

via ParentPay and buns/cakes will be 

distributed to children during the 

school day by their class teacher. 

 
Please ensure that buns/cakes do 

NOT contain nuts/nut traces as we 

have some children with severe 

allergies. 

 

 

Arbor Consents 
 

Please ensure that your child’s 

Arbor consents have been 

completed in order to allow us 

to celebrate your child’s 

achievements on our school 

Facebook and X social media 

sites. 

 
Please ensure your emergency 

contacts on Arbor are up to 

date at all times. 


